
J o s h  H a r d e r ’ s
Webinar for Valley 

Teachers  with the 
Library of Congress

and Smithsonian

Tuesday, August 18, 2020
4:00 - 5:30 PM

RSVP: https://bit.ly/3iBi40c
Rep. Harder is hosting this webinar for 
Stanislaus and San Joaquin County teachers 
to provide resources for distance learning 
and support for this non-traditional school 
year. Representatives from both the Library 
of Congress and Smithsonian will join the 
webinar to share best practices and helpful information. Teachers 
interested in participating can RSVP at https://bit.ly/3iBi40c


